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Evergreen Elementary School

This Month:
June 3rd: 4th grade play 

1pm and 6pm
June 5th: Last day/ Fun day

School Resumes
August 26th.

Please keep an
eye out for Parent

Square
notifications as
we bring the

23/24 school year
to a close.

Dear Parents,
As another year wraps up, I

want to thank you for the
opportunity to be part of your

child's life. I am so pleased with
the growth our students made
this school year. To encourage

learning throughout the
summer, please consider two

options.
First, plug into our local library.

Make sure your child has the
opportunity to read for

pleasure. One of the best gifts
is to find books within their

interests. Secondly, finding a
family member or friend that

your child could become a pen
pal with encourages writing

throughout the summer. I hope
you all have a restful and fun

summer. I look forward to
welcoming you back in the fall.  

Sincerely, Jenny Jones


